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CITY OF MILFORD INLAND WETLANDS AGENCY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
APPLICATION IW-A-17-016

Pursuant to Section 22a-39 of the State Statutes, and Section 9 of the Milford Inland Wetlands
and Watercourses Regulations of the City of Milford, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A
PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON 7 JUNE 2017 on the permit application by Sharlene
Adams, 188 Point Beach Road, Milford, Connecticut. The permit request is for construction of a
single family home with construction and grading within 100’ of a wetland in the South Central
Shoreline Watershed at 16 Westmoor Road, Map 30 Block 644 and Parcel 5. The hearing will be
held on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in City Hall Auditorium, 110 River Street, Milford,
CT.

- This application will be considered under and the public hearing will be held in accordance with
the applicable portions of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Act and the Regulations of the
Inland Wetiands and Watercourses Agency.

Copies of the application are available for inspection in the Inland Wetiands Office, 70 West River
Street.

19 May 2017
Milford, CT

(This notice is to be published in the Milford Mirror on 5/25/17 and 6/1/17)



